
As our first term of OPAL comes to an 

end the staff and children continue to 

enjoy all the play opportunities now on 

offer to them come sunshine, frost or rain! 
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Thank you to FRIENDS for purchasing the scooter boards, 

family Tolley for the trowels, Mr Emery for laying a base for the 

upcoming OPAL storage and of course everyone who has 

helped to raise money in the recent sponsored read.

Part of our OPAL journey means that children are out playing 

in all weathers. To prepare your child for all weathers please 

ensure they have an extra fleece or jumper (no need to be a 

school one) packed in a bag, a waterproof jacket and trousers. 

Spare clothes are becoming a must especially clean socks!


